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Notification of NCAGE Creation/Updates in the Christmas and New Year holidays 

 

 

If you would like to create/update NCAGE by the end of December, please request 

NCAGE creation/updates by December 9th, 2021. NSPA※, the agency in charge of 

NCAGE, will be closed from December 18th, 2021 to January 10th, 2022 due to the 

Christmas and New Year holidays. (If you request it after December 10th, 2021, your 

request will be processed after January 12th, 2022.)  

 

Additionally, we ask you to avoid requesting NCAGE creation/updates from January 

6th to 11th, 2021, because during that time, ATLA will conduct hardware replacement. 

 

We recommend you that you request NCAGE creation/updates as soon as possible. 

  

We appreciate your understanding. 

 

 

※ NSPA: NATO SUPPORT AND PROCUREMENT AGENCY 


